
From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
To: "andrew@eras.biz"; Bob Winet
Cc: bwinet3@verizon.net; Soby, Matthew, Env. Health; Tougeron, Christopher, Env. Health
Subject: RO0003162: APN 19-55-11 Calcot Place Phase 1
Date: Wednesday, March 04, 2015 2:59:00 PM

Mr. Winet and Mr. Savage,
 
Upon initial review of the two submitted reports, we have opened a fuel leak case (RO0003162;
 GeoTracker Global ID T10000006533) to deal with contamination related to the former
 underground storage tanks at the site.  The fuel leak case is in the Alameda County Environmental
 Health Local Oversight Program and the case worker is Matthew Soby.  Mr. Soby can be contacted
 at 510-567-6725 or matthew.soby@acgov.org.  I have also forwarded the reports to the ACEH
 Certified Unified Public Agency (CUPA) to deal with the other environmental issues related to
 storage of hazardous materials at the site.  The CUPA has a large case load and will address your site
 as their case load and priorities allow.
 
Regards,
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA  94502
510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org
 

From: andrew@eras.biz [mailto:andrew@eras.biz] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 03, 2015 10:14 AM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Cc: bwinet3@verizon.net
Subject: APN 19-55-11 Calcot Place Phase 1
 
Mr. Wickham,
Our client received a letter from the City of Oakland regarding the environmental issues at APN 19-
55-11 on Calcot Place in Oakland.  According to the letter this site was referred to you for
 recommendations.  Attached is the Phase 1 ESA prepared by ERAS.  I will send our Phase 2
 Subsurface Investigation as a second email.
 
-Andrew Savage
Project Geologist
ERAS Environmental, Inc.
Office – (510)247-9885
Cell – (925)330-8926
Fax – (510)886-5399
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